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Thank you Chair. 

Co-Chairs, 

Excellencies, 

Distinguished Colleagues, 

 

Good morning to you all. 

 

My apologies for not being able to join in person due to a tight 

schedule here.  But I thank you for allowing me to join online.   

 

At the outset, I wish to congratulate Ambassador Carolyn and 

Ambassador Ali for the good progress being made on the zero 

draft negotiations.  I commend your leadership and strong 

commitment as Co-Chairs of the PrepCom to steer the 

proceedings towards a successful outcome. 

 

I also thank the other members of the Bureau for their support 

and commitment to the preparatory process.   

 

I wish to assure you our continued commitment in the final 

months now leading to the Conference, the success of the SIDS4 

conference, and for an ambitious and forward-looking SIDS 

agenda for the next decade. 
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In this regard, we have kept a robust engagement with the 

remain engaged with the UN development system to support the 

SIDS agenda 
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The Roundtable will bring together private sector leaders, SIDS 

governments, and development partners for focused 

discussions on resilient island economies and strategies to 

ensure active private sector engagement. A detailed program for 

the roundtable will be shared in due course. 

 

Excellencies, 

 
We are just about three months away from the Conference.  , we 

must put all our hands on deck to ensure that the SIDS4 

Conference is a great success and truly transformative event.  

 

 In our final stretch to achieve this shared goal, let us draw upon 

our collective strength, partnership, and collaboration to 

overcome all the challenges.  

 

 Rest assured my entire Office and I will be with you in every step 

of the way until we cross the finish line of SIDS4, and embark on 

a new journey towards  the next decade of progress and 

sustainable development in SIDS. 

 

I thank you. 
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